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NOTICE AS TO CONSIDERATION OF FEE INCREASE BY  

STRASBURG SANITATION AND WATER DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors for the STRASBURG 

SANITATION AND WATER DISTRICT may consider an increase in fees, rates, penalties, or 

charges for domestic water and/or sanitary sewer services.  Any such increase will be considered 

at a meeting of the Board of Directors for the Strasburg Sanitation and Water District to be held 

at 7:00 P.M. on Tuesday, November 13, 2018.  The meeting will be held at the TBK Bank, 

56641 E. Colfax Avenue, Strasburg, Colorado 80136. 

 

     BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

    STRASBURG SANITATION AND WATER DISTRICT 

 

 

     By:  /s/ SETER & VANDER WALL, P.C.  

Attorneys for the District 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


